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The cattlewomen participated in 16 Farm/Ag days in 2019. Over 7,000 students 

learned about beef, beef by-products, beef nutrition, and where their food comes from.  

 

Activity books or coloring books were given to the students and cookbooks were given to 

the teachers. All materials were provided by the Georgia Beef Board which helped the 

cattlewomen make these Farm/Ag days a success. 

 

During the GCWA’s annual meeting last year, the GCWA Scholarship was awarded to 

Eryn Elliot. 

 

At the Georgia Junior Beef Futurity in July, the cattlewomen provided belt buckles for 

showmanship awards to the 4th- 12th grade winners. 

 

Last September, GCWA gave $100 grants to 10 organizations to purchase beef products 

which helps them feed the hungry here in Georgia. The 2020 Cattle Drive for Hunger 

application is on GCWA’s web page. 

 

If anyone knows of a food pantry, soup kitchen, church, or organization that feeds the 

hungry, please have them apply. 

 

The cattlewomen have been working on updating the Georgia Cattlewomen’s 

Association web page. The officers, the board of directors, and the activities we are 

involved in have been posted.  

 


